
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
27th January 2020 

 

P6 & P7 ‘LIGHTS, CAMERA, ACTION’ PRODUCTION 

 

Dear Parents/Friends, 

 

You are invited to our P6 & P7 production of ‘LIGHTS, CAMERA, ACTION’ which will take place on the 

following dates: 

 

  Wednesday 5th February @ 1.15pm 

 and Thursday   6th February @ 7.00pm 

 

Initially there will only be 3 tickets available per family for only one of the performances due to limited 

seating accommodation and the anticipated demand for seats.  Tickets for the above performances will be 

sold at a cost of £2.00 for adults and £1.00 for children (all children of nursery school age and above, 

as they will require seats). All money collected from ticket sales will go to school funds.  

 

However, on the order sheet there is a ‘Reserve List’ so if you think you may need more tickets – please 

complete this with the performance date/number required – do not send money for ‘Reserve Tickets’ at 

this stage – you will receive notification if there are any further seats available and money can then be sent 

in for your reserve ticket(s).   

 

Tickets will not be sold from the school office – all ticket orders are to be sent with your child to 

his/her class teacher.  Tickets will then be sent back home with your child that day.  In order to 

assist us with the seating arrangements, I would ask that those wishing to attend any of the above 

performances complete and return the enclosed form, (stating their preference of date and number of 

tickets required) together with the total ticket money to school by this Friday 31st January 2020.   

 

TICKETS WILL BE SOLD ON A FIRST COME BASIS – all tickets are numbered and correspond to 

your seat number in the hall.  Please bring your ticket to the performance as you will need to show it 

before being directed to your seat. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

    

K. McMaster 
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